
 
 
           
 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
To: Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by: Department of Health 
Date: Thursday, 04 September 2025  
 
HEALTH DEPARTMENT WISHES MINISTER MOTSOALEDI A SUCCESSFUL MEDICAL 
OPERATION 
 
Pretoria: The Department of Health wishes the Minister of Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi, 
a successful eye operation scheduled for Thursday, 04 September at Chris Hani 
Baragwanath Hospital’s  St. John Eye Care Centre in Johannesburg. 
 
The Minister has for some time been plagued by an eye problem that required an 
operation, and he has been placed on the waiting list since last year. 
 
St. John Eye Care Centre is a public health facility specialises in eye examinations, 
offering high-quality eyewear at accessible rates to ensure communities receive the 
vision care they need without facing financial hardship. 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Sello Lediga 
Health Ministry Spokesperson 
0823539859  
Sello.Lediga@health.gov.za 
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Health Departmental Spokesperson 
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za  
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